
6/2b/71 

Ron. John gitchell 
The Attorney  Lienural 
A)upartment of J ubtice 
Washington, D.C. 20530 

Dear Nr. 

Aft:r a delay of more than six months, i have just received your deputy's 
letter dated Juno 25 which does not respond to my requests of imaix22 
December 7, 1970. 

zaolosed with your deputy'A letter was a oopy of the 1968 Panel Review. While I 
am hapyy to have an extra *loopy, it is not what I asked for. 

Under the circumstances, and particularly because of the inordinate delaY, in 
itself, I believe, a violation of 5 J.U.C. 552, I regard this non—response as a 
rejection and I write this letter to you as my appeal from it. 
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Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg 


